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At the 2016 Masters and PhD Recognition and Hooding Ceremony on Friday (May 13)
in McAlister Auditorium, graduates were recognized for their hard work.
Graduates from the School of Continuing Studies, the School of Liberal Arts, the
School of Medicine – Biomedical Sciences, and the School of Science and
Engineering were honored.
Young and old were in attendance to celebrate the graduates’ accomplishments.
Family and friends file out of McAlister Auditorium and into the afternoon sunshine.


